
Good afternoon~ 
 

I am pleased to announce that we have made arrangements to hold our First Holy 

Communion on Saturday, June 20, 2020.  Please read all details below. 

 

Our First Holy Communions will take place at St. Theresa Catholic Church in Ashburn as 

planned.  We will hold TWO Masses, one at 10:00 am and one at 12:00 pm.  We are asking 

for you to use the Sign Up genius link below to sign up.  Each Mass is limited to 46 

families.  The sign up is first come first served.  If you are not comfortable attending either 

Mass, please know that your child can receive First Holy Communion during one of our 

Sunday Masses when you are ready.  Please just let me know when that will be. 

 

Details:   

~Each family will have their own pew spaced every other throughout the church. 

~Each child will go to Communion with their families.  Each member of the family can 

receive Communion at that time if so desired. 

~Communion will be on the hand only 

~Personal photos only, we will not have a photographer on site and no group photos 

~Once Mass ends, everyone must leave the Church immediately so we can clean. 

~There will not be programs or Missals in the pews 

~We will not practice 

~Please arrive 30 minutes only before your Mass to be seated. 

~Boys should be dressed in a suit or sport coat with dress pants, tie or bow tie and dress 

shoes. 

~Girls should be in a white dress with some sort of head veil, flower wreath or bow, white 

socks or tights and dress shoes.  Please no spaghetti straps, if so please wear a white 

sweater or jacket. 

~We will enter through the main doors of St. Theresa but exit through the side doors when 

Mass is over. 

 

I ask that you, as the first educators of your children, go over and remind them of the 

importance and details of First Holy Communion. 

https://dynamiccatholic.com/blessed/first-communion/program-view/session-5 

 

https://dynamiccatholic.com/blessed/first-communion/program-view/session-5


If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask.  Please know that Father Taylor, 

Father Merkle, Deacon Reyda and all involved will be using all the required measures put in 

place to keep you all and ourselves safe during this most important Sacrament. 

https://youtu.be/igaLQTf1ONQ 

 

Thank you for your continued patience. 

God Bless you, 

Shelly Costello 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0C49ACAE2FA2FC1-first 
Sent by Corpus Christi Catholic Church on Monday, June 1 at 1:07PM  

 

https://youtu.be/igaLQTf1ONQ
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0C49ACAE2FA2FC1-first

